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3" February 2017
Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

Beauty and the Beast Pantomime

This week the children enjoyed a visit from a Theatre company performing Beauty and
the Beast. I along with the Governors a%reed to provide this as a special treat for the
children to help celebrate St Mary’s 50" Anniversary. It was a great show and the
children really enjoyed it.

Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers

St Mary’s will be collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers between now and 30"
June. If you do have any vouchers that you could give to the school this would be very
much appreciated as we can convert the vouchers into new equipment for St Mary’s.
There is a voucher collection box in the foyer by the school office. Many thanks for
your support.

Dates for your Diary

Inset Day Reminder

Please remember that Friday 10™ February is a teaching training day so the school will
be closed to pupils on this day. Thursday 9™ February is the last day of this haif term
and children return on Monday 20™ February.

Book Fair

Thank you to everyone who took part in our book fair, we hope you found some good
books. Thank you for your support.

Parent’s Evenings — 6™ and 8" February

A reminder that Parent’s Evenings are running on Monday 6™ February and Wednesday
8™ February next week.

Mass at St Mary’s

Thank you for coming along to the Mass held at St Mary’s on Wednesday; it was lovely
to see everyone.
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Pupil’s Valentine’s Disco

This will be on Friday 9" February from 6pm until 7. 30 pm. Tickets are £5.00 and
available to buy from the school office.

Friday morning coffee morning

Just a reminder every Friday morning there is a drop-in coffee morning for parents
where you can have a coffee, a biscuit and a chat. It is held in the Kidszone building at
drop off time. Everyone is welcome to come along.

Children’s Liturgy

For information, there is a Children’s Liturgy at the Holy Trinity Church in Dorchester
on a Sunday morning. This Sunday morning is it on at 8.30 am and the following week
it starts at 10.30 am, the time alternates every other week. All families are welcome. If
you would like any further information please see parent, Victoria Hooley who has
children in Year 2 and Year 4.

Family Firework Night
Tickets are now available for St Mary’s family firework night to celebrate our 50™ -

Anmversary It is on Friday 3™ March and gates open at 6.30 pm. We look forward to
seeing you there.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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